
Spring Break Lego® Camps 
  
Are you looking for some great ways to entertain your children for Spring Break?  Please view the variety 
of Lego® Camps and activities that we are offering for Spring Break and more 
at:    www.bricks4kidz.com/coquitlam  

  

Bricks 4 Kidz is a SD43 Community Schools Community Partner.   
  

Also thank you for helping us get the word out to parents regarding our Spring Break - School of 
'Wonderstanding' day camps.  There are now no more spots available.  If parents have inquiries 
regarding the camps please have them contact me: sbrown-john@sd43.bc.ca or Dasha: 
dbelskaya@sd43.bc.ca. 
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